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March is such a promising month! While we will certainly continue
to experience winter weather, spring really is just around the
corner.

Unfortunately, our elevator renovations are currently at a
standstill while they wait on a required part. We understand that
some of our patrons require the use of the elevator to access our
department on the second floor and we sincerely apologize for the
inconvenience. Please let us know if we can assist you in any way. 

While our drop box is available 24/7, we are now accepting your
returns at the circulation desks once again. Feel free to bring your
returned items to the desk to be checked in prior to browsing for
additional items.

Finally, please take a moment to look through our 2021 Annual
Report. A digital copy of the report can be found on our Facebook
page or on the Library Board page of the library’s website. If you
prefer to flip through a printed copy, one will be available to look
through at the main circulation desk for the next few weeks and
an emailed copy can also be provided upon request. While library
life is still slower than we are use to, our statistics shown in the
Annual Report indicate that through the second full year of the
pandemic, our patrons certainly stayed committed to reading and
taking part in the programming we offered! 

 



Have you been wanting to try a Cricut but not
wanted to purchase one? Then we have great
news! The library has a Cricut Maker and
patrons are welcome to use it for their own
projects.

There is a flat fee of $2 to use the machine and
you will need to bring your own materials.
Please email haley@stirlinglibrary.com or call
613-395-2837 for more information or to
book an appointment.

Upcoming Programs &
Events in April:

Watch for these upcoming
Take & Make Craft Kits and

drop in programs in April!
 

Easter Garland
Take & Make Kit

Available April 12th

Upcoming
Programs &
Events

Grow Your Own Luck
Take & Make Kit

Available March 15th

CRICUT AVAILABLE FOR PATRON USE

Chopstick Weaving 
Take & Make Kit

Available March 29th 

Engineering Mystery Bag
Challenge

Take & Make Kits
Available April 26th

 

Use the contents of the bag to
complete the challenge!

CHUCKLE CHICKEN
 

The Chuckle Chicken has laid
some jokes (pronounced yolks)

in the children's department.
Find them and return them for a

sweet reward. 
Throughout April

UPCOMING CLOSURES
IN APRIL:

 

Friday, April 15th
Tuesday, April 19th

MARCH MADNESS
TOURNAMENT OF
PICTURE BOOKS

Check out the
contenders from the
library or let us read
them to you. Story
videos will be posted to
Facebook. 

Make your predictions.
Then vote for your
favourites!

ALL MONTH LONG

Book Hedgehog
Take & Make Kit

Available March 1st





If you need something
printed, photocopied or
faxed, the library is the
place to go! Before coming
to the library ensure you
have the things you want
printed, copied or faxed or
are able to access them
from a computer and staff
are happy to help if you
need any assistance.

Did you know... 

Printing
Services To fax: Simply bring in the

documents you want to fax
along with the fax number
and we will do it for you.
Faxes are $1 a page. Cash
only.

To photocopy: Bring in the
pages you want to
photocopy. Either
photocopy them yourself or
ask staff for assistance.
Photocopies are $0.25 a
page per side for black and
white and $0.50 for colour.
Cash only.

To print: Use one of our
computers to access
documents on a usb stick,
from your email or by typing
something in Word or
another program.  Prints are
$0.25 a page per side for
black and white and $0.50
for colour. Cash only.

How do I print,
photocopy or
fax?

We can also scan
documents to an email or
flashdrive. There is no
charge for scanning.

SEED LIBRARY
Now Open!

What is a seed library? We've been collecting
seeds from local growers to share with
everyone. Drop into the library and "borrow"
some seeds. Plant them in your gardens and then
after the growing season, harvest some of the
seeds and return them to us to keep our seed
library stocked and available to the community.
Available any time the library is open.


